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Comments: The Emerald Lake Shelter Reconstruction Project as currently proposed would degrade the

wilderness character of the Mount Timpanogos Wilderness in Utah. The damaged shelter is unnecessary and is

not compatible with the area's wilderness designation. The proposed reconstruction would be done using

helicopters and other motorized equipment which would further degrade the wilderness. If some genuine need for

reconstruction of the shelter should arise, the work should be done with minimal disruption to the wilderness,

perhaps using methods similar to the original hut construction and packing materials in without any motorized

equipment. The best approach is to let the existing hut continue to deteriorate without any attempt to reconstruct

it. This wilderness area has been set aside deliberately with the intention of leaving it alone without any human

intervention. Please leave it alone and do not proceed with this misguided restoration project.

 


